
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Position: No Objection 

 

SUMMARY OF POSITION  

This bill will increase the applicable hours of the restricted parking by adding four hours from 

11am to 3pm, Monday to Friday, we understand this is in response to changes in stadium event 

schedules.  As this is an operational control, the Department of Planning is not impacted by this 

change.   

 

CONCLUSION 

The Department of Planning has no objection to this bill and defers to the Parking Authority of 

Baltimore City as the more immediately impacted agency. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Eric Tiso, Division Chief, Land Use and Urban 

Design Division at eric.tiso@baltimorecity.gov or at 410-396-8358. 

TO The Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council 

FROM 

Chris Ryer, Director, Department of Planning 

 

 

DATE June 21, 2024 

SUBJECT 
City Council Bill #24-0547 - RPP Area B (Washington Village) - 

Revisions 
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